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Hello:

Please consider the whole state of New Hampshire converting over to 100% renewable energy like the
city of Hanover, New Hampshire is doing.

I'm not sure if northern pass energy project is renewable energy or not, I would like to see a lot more
solar panels instead. Thank you for considering this positive and constructive suggestion.

Thank you;
Donald Leisman
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